
Thank you for supporting FSU Math 

 
Your gifts are used in a variety of ways to support FSU Math. These include alumni 
networking efforts, such as the newsletter and social media, graduate student travel, 
recruitment, guest lectures, exam fees for actuarial science students, social events, and 
community outreach such as Math Fun Day and the High School Mathematics Contest. 
Your generosity will help us continue to offer a strong academic program, and foster 
connections that will create opportunities for life and career after graduation. 
 
Please send your tax-deductible gift together with your information as suggested below 
either online (go to https://www.math.fsu.edu/donate, and send your information to 
chair@math.fsu.edu) or by regular mail to FSU Foundation Mathematics Fund No. 0223, 
208 Love, 1017 Academic Way, Tallahassee, FL 32306-4510.   

Name ______________________________________________________                
Former Name (if different)______________________________________ 
Email Address________________________________________________ 
Street Address________________________________________________ 
Employment description________________________________________ 
Work Address________________________________________________ 
Best Mode of Contact__________________________________________ 

Gift Amount:_________________________________________________           
Preferred Designation: (circle one)  newsletter     outreach     social events                   
other:_______________________________________________________  

Are you willing to have your name published on our donor list?               
(circle one)     yes  no 

If you are a former student, we would be grateful if you would also send us a 
contribution to the Alumni News section of our department webpage page 
(http://www.math.fsu.edu/DepartmentNews/) about your current 
employment on a separate sheet, or send the information by email to 
chair@math.fsu.edu.  We would love to hear your news!  

For more information regarding how to make gifts, please contact Nancy Smilowitz, 
Assistant Dean of Development, at nsmilowi@fsu.edu or 850-294-1034, or Xiaoming 
Wang, Chair of Mathematics, at wang@math.fsu.edu, 850-644-2202. 


